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Hello	from all the Café Church team!	
 
This month marks the start of the new school year. We hope you have all had a restful  
summer ready for the exciting times and challenges that await us. It has been a strange few 
months but we hope the changes that September bring remind you all that change is beautiful 
and gives us all a new focus.  
Best Wishes, Café Church team 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

In the beginning 

In the beginning God created the heavens and the earth. Now the earth was formless and empty, darkness 
was over the surface of the deep, and the Spirit of God was hovering over the waters. And God said, "Let 
there be light," and there was light. 



Activity 
To help you remember the events from the story of creation, why not create your own wheel of creation. Use it to help 

retell the story to others.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Tell me a story… 

 
 
Why don’t you have a go at designing your own story of creation? We would love to see 
your comic strips.  
 

A Prayer 

 
 
 


